
  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Ride Data Entry 

WisDOT’s QMP Ride specification 
requires acceptance test data to be 

reported in the Materials Reporting 

System (MRS). The MRS IRI 
software program can be obtained 
from Atwood Systems. For more 
information, refer to their website at: 

http://www.atwoodsystems.com/ 

For ride reporting guidance, refer to 
CMM 838 and HTCP's Profiling 
manual. 

Contact: Deb Bischoff 

E-mail: deb.bischoff@dot.wi.gov 
Phone: (608)-246-3855 
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